
Stuart Levenbach - NOAA Federal


From: Stuart Levenbach - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 7:16 AM


To: Timothy Gallaudet - NOAA Federal


Subject: Update


I am personally staffing Neil in Alabama, joined by Taylor.  We have drafted remarks that, if given, should


help Neil in addressing staff concerns.
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